October 28, 2021
Dear North Mianus Families and Staff:

| know each and every family is looking forward to the day when the entire North Mianus
community is under one roof again, and that day is inching closer and closer on the calendar.

While there is more work to be done, our facilities department and contractors are working
almost around the clock for us to reach our goal of returning back to normal by the Holiday
Recess.

As we firm-up our plans, we would like for you to know that we will be scheduling the moving
company shortly with the hope of getting essential equipment (desks, chairs, etc.) back to North
Mianus from the Stamford campus over the course of a weekend. We will do our best to keep
you updated, but we are considering having an early dismissal on a Friday in December and a
delayed opening the following Monday to give the workers ample time to set up our classrooms.

Additionally, before students in grades 3-5
can be moved back, we need to get our
first grade students settled back into their
classrooms from their borrowed space in
the third grade area. The move back is a
huge task, but we are up to the challenge.

The photo attached was taken last week
of some of the cabinetry being installed.

On behalf of our entire team at the GPS

Network:Oct 2
Central Office, | want to thank all of our [FEUEEElREEE

. . . Fairfield County
families for their understanding and

patience during this time.

While we always try to let our teams know how grateful we are for their leadership, we want to
share with you just how lucky we feel to have Principal Schmidt and Assistant Principal Ramirez
in place. Both of them have led their entire staff at both campuses, continuing to demonstrate
teamwork at the highest level.

Dr. Toni Jones
Superintendent of Schools



